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JIBAHAEBIH Jlio6osi CepriisHi, MOJIOZIIIOMY HAYKOBOMY CIiBPOOITHHMKY BiUIITY MOJICKYJIAPHOT
FeHETHKH Ta OioTeXHONOril, HaaaTh BiapswKeHns 3 21 no 25 cepnus 2023 poxy no m. ®nopenuis (Itanis),
y MicueBHH yHiBepcuTer, s yuacTi B Miknaponuii Kondepenuii 3 [enetuxku Ta MonekynspHoi
Oionorii pbrmxki.

Bci BUTpaTH Ha BiIpSA/UKEHHS BiJHECTH Ha PaxyHOK CTOPOHM, LIO NpHiiMae, 3i 36epexeHHAM

CepeHbOro 3apodiTKy.
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31 International Conference on Yeast Genetics and Molecular
Biology

ICYGMB31
17™ July 2023

Formal invitation for Dzanaeva Liubovto participate to the 31% international Conference on

Yeast Genetics and Molecular Biology.

Dear Dzanaeva Liubov

With the present letter we formally invite you to join us in the next International
Conference on Yeast genetics and Molecular Biology, ICYGMB31, which will take place next
summer from August 20 to August 25 in Florence, Italy.

Given the excellence of your work in the field of yeast biotechnology your contribution to
the conference is sincerely welcome.

We have reserved accommodation for you from the 19" to the 26" August at “Borgo Pinti”
in Borgo Pinti, 15, 50121, Florence.

The conference has been the most important conference on yeast hiology since the
beginning of this field of research in the 1950s, and has a program that will present the state
of the art most recent advances and future perspectives of yeast research. There has not
been an in-person ICYGMB since Gothenburg in 2019 and we are determined that the 2023
Conference should be an in-person meeting. This is because we believe that only in that way
can meaningful discussions take place and novel collaborations be established.

The conference has been designed to provide the maximum opportunities for interaction
between the participants while keeping the accommodation comfortable, thus we
encourage you to join us for the full duration of the event.

We are looking forward having you with us in Florence and contributing to the success of
this international event.

Sincerely yours
Duccio Cavalieri

i (L
o

Local Organizer of ICYGMB31

Professor of Microbiology, Department of Biology, University of Florence.

Head of the Phd Schoaol in Evolutionary Biology and Ecology.

Italian delegate in the ICYGMB international Finance and Policy Committee (FINPOL).

On behalf of the ICYGMB31 Organizing Committee and on behalf of the president of FINPOL
Prof. Jens Nielsen.




